

Kanata United Church Attn: Andrea Wilmott -Outreach Committee 33 Leacock Dr Kanata, ON K2K 2B9

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your recent gift to the Ottawa Food Bank. Already your donation has been turned into a hamper full of good food for a family in need; a warm meal at a shelter; or an afternoon snack of yogurt and apples at a homework club.

Your gift is so much more than just food. Your donation is peace of mind for a parent, student or neighbour trying to make ends meet.

Each month, over 39,000 people turn to a food program in Ottawa for emergency food. And because of your gift, we can provide food to those who need it. We are so grateful to have you as part of this caring community.

I hope you know how important your gift is to the community. Because of you, no one is turned away. Thank you so much for this gift.

If you have questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. Thank you again for sharing your blessings with those who need it most.

Warmest wishes.

Hickory

Michael Maidment Chief Executive Officer

RECEIPT ON REVERSE